
Bina  Reappointed  to  the
Illinois  Supreme  Court’s
Attorney  Registration  and
Disciplinary Commission
The national law firm of Quarles & Brady LLP announced that
Chicago  partner  Mark  W.  Bina  has  been  reappointed  to  the
Illinois  Supreme  Court’s  Attorney  Registration  and
Disciplinary  Commission  (ARDC).

Bina will serve another year on the commission which is the
state agency overseeing the licensing and discipline of all
Illinois-licensed  attorneys.  He  also  sits  on  the  ARDC’s
Hearing  Board  which  serves  as  a  fact-finder  conducting
evidentiary hearings for attorneys charged with misconduct,
and also sits on the ARDC’s Oversight Committee.

Bina is a member of the firm’s Litigation & Dispute Resolution
and Health Law Practice Groups, working in state and federal
trial and appellate courts across the country. In his health
care practice, Bina works on regulatory and compliance issues,
including  disciplinary  proceedings,  administrative  agency
appeals, fraud and abuse issues, internal and governmental
investigations, subpoenas, and risk mitigation.

He received his law degree from John Marshall Law School and
his  bachelor’s  degree,  with  distinction,  from  Indiana
University.
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